
From: Karen J Brumbaugh [mailto:haydenbaypaws@comcast.net]  
Sent: Monday, March 21, 2016 3:25 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Proposed Bicycle Path on Hayden Island 
  

PBOT 
  

As a resident of Hayden Bay Homes we feel that the 
proposal to have a bike path around Hayden Bay is a bad 
idea. We are mostly a residential area around the Bay and 
would not be a welcome.  
The walking path we have now is perfect for walking not 
suppose to be used by bikes. It is sometime used by bikers 
even though posted as no bikes or skateboards or even 
segway's. It's  a very narrow path.  I was about run over by a 
a group of young bikers not long ago. My husband 
confronted the bikers and got nothing but verbal abuse when 
asked to leave the path. They did not belong there. We are 
still a neighborhood the city planers should not try to make it 
something else.  
Sincerely,  
Karen J Brumbaugh 

285 N. Lotus Beach Dr, Portland, Or. 97217 
 


